Notes of the Local Governing Board Meeting – Tuesday 2nd February 2021 Held Remotely by Video Conference at 6pm

Attendance: all governors were in attendance.
· The minutes of the 24.11.20 meeting were approved.

The following items were discussed:
· Ways in the lead governors could keep up with their monitoring responsibilities when visiting the school is not possible. 
· Headteacher’s report including: the impact on staff and children of the difficult to start to the Spring term, classroom teaching and home-learning provision and the heavy workload for teachers to provide both, applications for September, challenges regarding the provision of RE activities during the lockdown.
· Review of the School Improvement Plan.  
· Lead governor updates. 
· The governors thanked A. Frame, and asked him to pass on their thanks to the staff, for everything they are doing for the children. 
The meeting closed at 7.20pm


